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Sent: 21 April 2022 10:43
To: StagBreweryRedevelopment
Subject: Reference:- Stag Brewery Hybrid Application 22/0900/OUT

I have just read the latest two linked planning applications and find it incredible that there is no mention of 
improvements (or a total upgrade) to Mortlake Station which can hardly cope with rush hour traffic numbers at 
present, let alone the additional commuter numbers this development will result in. 
 

 


